
Addendum #1 
Voluntary Site Visit 

For 
Nampa Public Library Re-Use 

 

A voluntary site visit is scheduled for August 18, 2016 @ 10:00 a.m.  RSVP’s are required for the site visit.  
If no RSVP’s are received, the site visit will be cancelled. 

 

Please RSVP to mailto:collinsrr@cityofnampa.us?subject=RSVP for Library Site Visit. 
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